
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, September 29, 2023 
 
Basketball 

 Let’s Go Rebels Basketball! Senior Girls defeated Dwyer 42-33 in overtime. Excellent home opener games 
from both teams. Way to go Rebels! 

 
Leadership Camp Councilors 

 Are you interested in being a camp councilor for Leadership Camp? Can you come to weekly meetings to 
plan our Leadership Camp? Pick up your application today from the main office for a chance to be chosen 
for this year’s camp committee. Hand in your application to the office by October 5th. 

 
Music Department 

 All PPHS musicians participating in extracurricular groups, if you have not returned your Every Gig in the 
World form, you need to get it to Ms. Rensink ASAP. These forms MUST be filled out and returned in order 
for you to continue participating in rehearsals and performances. 

 Music Council meets today at lunch in the vocal room. If you are a grade 9 student interested in leadership 
within the music department, please come out to this meeting. Bring your lunches. 

 
Terry Fox Run 

 Eighteen year old Terry Fox of Port Coquitlam, BC never saw himself as remarkable. But Terry’s cancer 
diagnosis of cancer just above the knee, the subsequent amputation of his leg and experience in the 
children’s cancer wards changed all that. Terry’s personal experience and research led him to a simple 
conclusion – more money was needed for cancer research!  Before his death on June 28, 1981, Terry had 
achieved his once unimaginable goal of $1 from every Canadian. More importantly, he had set in motion 
the framework for an event, The Terry Fox Run, that would ignite cancer research in Canada, raising more 
than $850 million since 1980, and bringing hope and health to millions of Canadians.  

 On October 5, period 3, unite with your friends and classmates to participate in our 2023 PPHS Terry Fox 
Run around our school building and our track. 

 A $2.25 donation will be collected to help support the Terry Fox Foundation. 
 Forms to participate are available in the main office, coop office, AR, Phys Ed office and the Guidance 

office. 
 All forms and money are due by Monday, October 2nd. 
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